
Construction of the crest raise will require earthworks, so you 
may see machinery operating on the top of the facility.
There will be a range of measures in place to ensure any impacts 
associated with the crest raise are managed in accordance 
with our consent conditions. The conditions of these consents 
require that noise and dust monitoring is carried out in line with 
the relevant New Zealand standards, and that representative 
samples are recorded.
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT US.
Community Engagement Line: 0800 924 444  |  Email us via our website: www.waihigold.co.nz
Project Information Office: 86 Seddon St., Waihi.

NOTE: WE ARE NOT CURRENTLY 
BLASTING IN THE MARTHA OPEN PIT. 
CHANGES TO THIS WILL BE NOTIFIED.

CREST RAISE AT TAILINGS STORAGE FACILITY 1A
On the 6th of November, we will be starting work on a crest raise for Tailings Storage Facility 1A. This will make the storage 
facility 1.8 m higher and provide additional tailings capacity for our existing mining operations. The work is weather dependent, 
and is expected to continue through to the end of March 2024.

Find out more about how we 
manage noise and air quality at:
www.waihigold.co.nz

HOURS OF OPERATION
Between 7.00 am and 7.00 pm weekdays 

Between 7.00 am and midday on Saturdays.

There will be no work carried out 
on Sundays or public holidays.
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